
V I C T O R I A 

1 9 7 6 
January 30. 

Ms. Marcia Braundy, Chairperson, 
Kootenay Women's Co u n c i l 
Box 1200, 
Ca s t l e g a r , B. C. 
Dear Ms. Braundy: 

This i s i n r e p l y t o your recent 
message concerning the non-continuance of the 
Status of Women's O f f i c e , which was s e t up f o r 
Women's Year, i n 1975. 

As the Honourable Grace McCarthy, 
P r o v i n c i a l S e c r e t a r y , i s the M i n i s t e r under whose 
Department the Status of Women's O f f i c e operated 
d u r i n g 19 75, your l e t t e r is being forwarded to 
the M i n i s t e r f o r her a t t e n t i o n and r e p l y . 

I understand your concern, and 
wish to assure you t h a t Women's Rights i n t h i s 
P rovince w i l l continue to be of prime importance 
to our Government. 

Yours s i n c e r e l y , 

> ^ 
W. R. Bennett, 
Premier. 
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